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Residential 22"-24% july 2024
Dear Parent

On Monday 224 July, the children are to arrive at normal time onto the school playground
with their bags for the residential trip. They will be guided to the Year 5/6 building where
they will be able to put their bag.

We will not be setting off from school until mid-morning on Monday 22" July.

We will return to school on Wednesday 24" july. We expect to arrive back at school at 2pm,
when your child will need to be collected to go home on this day. Can you please ensure an
adult is here to collect them, at 2pm on Wednesday 24" July from School.

The children need a packed lunch with them on Monday 22 July, unless one has been
ordered from school. The centre provides all other meals.

There is a small tuck shop at the centre. Access to it will be limited. A maximum of £5 is
allowed to be brought. The children have to look after their own money. Money can be
spent on a maximum of one drink and two food items. There are a small number of
souvenirs also available for purchase.

The enclosed clothes list is a good guide for what the children will need on the trip. Old
clothes are best. We advise that items of clothing are labelied. | would strongly suggest that
the children pack with you. It is good experience, but it also helps for them to know what
they have with them on the trip and keep organised during the residential. A washbag to
keep their toiletries in would be useful. No aerosol deodorants are allowed at the centre.
Plastic bags for wet clothing are an important thing to have packed. No mobiles or
electronic equipment or jewellery is allowed to be brought on the trip. On the day of the
trip, the children come dressed ready for the residential and not in school uniform.

The enclosed consent and medical form needs to be completed and returned to school by
Wednesday 3 July. We may need to get in touch with you if any medical needs are noted
on the form. Please double check you have deleted the appropriate section of the Anderton
Centre’s own consent for photographs/videos.

There is a survey that will be available to complete on school spider, we ask that this is
completed by 3" July at the latest.

We are looking forward greatly to taking the children on this residential and | am sure they
are excited as well.

Yours sincerely
Mr S Wright
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